
Family Get-Together Announcement 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce a family get-together! 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown 

Join us for a day filled with fun, food, and laughter. Please bring a dish to share and any family 

photos you'd like to contribute to our memory wall. 

RSVP by July 1, 2023, to let us know who's coming! 

Looking forward to seeing everyone! 

Much love, 

The Johnson Family 


